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CEHRT Flexibility Rule available in MEIPASS 

We are pleased to announce that the attestation options under the 2014 Certified 
EHR Technology (CEHRT) Flexibility Rule are now available in MEIPASS. 

For guidance with the PY 2014 attestation using the Flexibility Rule options, please 
refer to the EP 2014 Flexibility Rule MEIPASS Walkthrough which is 
available on the Document Repository. 

REMINDER: 
The attestation deadline for Eligible Professionals for Payment Year 2014 is March 31, 2015. 

Contact Details 

877-646-5410 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as 
possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 

meipasshelp@csc.com 
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